
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

30 King William Close 

Kempston 

Bedford, MK42 7BA 

 Tel: 01234 841835 

 25
th
 September 2012 

 

Mr James Stapleton 

                

Renhold                                                

MK41 0JY                                   

 

Dear Renhold Sports Club, 

 

RE: RENHOLD PARISH ANNUAL MEETING 

 

The Finance Committee of the Parish Council met and considered your application for 

financial assistance towards your insurance costs.  It was felt on balance as the Club 

had not received an increase in support for a number of years and given the increasing 

demand of the insurance cost on the club that the grant awarded total £600.  The 

Parish Council intend to include £600 within their budget for the next year as well. 

 

If you need to contact me regarding the above then please do not hesitate to do so. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lizzie Barnicoat 

Renhold Parish Clerk 


